
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Trish Chaplin 
Date:  February 2021  
Subject: NADE Mid Year 2021 Report for Great Lakes Region   
 
I was asked by our NADE President to step in after the recent resignation of the Great Lakes RD.    
 
An email was sent to the Great Lakes region letting them know of the resignation as well as 
asking the region of their activities, which are as follows:  
 
Illinois – No response.  
 
Indiana – no active chapter.  
 
Lansing, MI – No response.  
 
Kalamazoo, MI  - No activities.   
 
Minnesota – no active chapter.   
 
Ohio – This chapter president reports she keeps in regular contact with her chapter yet they have 
not been very active over the past year.   
 
Wisconsin – They distributed cards to the people continuing to work in the office; donated money 
to local non-profits in lieu of her food/mitten drives and sent out a holiday card to members.  
Their chapter continues to meet over the phone bi-monthly.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Trish Chaplin 
  
 
 


